f?j[ 10th ANZTLA Conference 1995:

"MAXIMISING OUR RESOURCES™

Dates: Thursday 21st September to Sunday 24th September 1995

Venue: Burgmann College, ANU Canberra

STOP PRESS:
Al Hurd to attend 10th ANZTLA conference

e e s —————

ABOUT THE CONFERENCE

We are looking forward to hosting the conference in Canberra, which will coincide with
Floriade, a conference on Feminist Theology, the Field Educators Conference and
ANZATS. The conference sessions will be held at the National Library of Australia, the
campuses of the Australian Catholic University, the Australian National University along
with several special interest tours. Accommodation is available in Burgmann College,
within the ANU, and parking is free (that's a bonus in Canberra at Floriade!) The Campus
is at its best in spring, as well as being an easy walk from Civic and Commonwealth Park
where the main events of Floriade will take place.

This year we would like to take advantage of the variety of libraries around Canberra, so we
will be moving around the city. Therefore, a car in Canberra would be very useful, along
with an indication of transport requirements on the registration paper.

The sessions will celebrate our past ten years, and inspire us to look forward to the future.
With this in mind, we have organised speakers with an interest and expertise in our
situation, to build on what we have achieved.

The keynote speaker, Graeme Garrett, is at present on study leave in Cambridge, so on
return, he will be able to pass on fresh insights into theological libraries, with his usual wit
and passion. Other speakers will give us up to date information on working together in
collection building, the changes taking place to ABN, and the joint Australian and New
Zealand databases.

The practical sessions give the opportunity to share the problems and solutions to our
dilemmas. Free time is planned to take advantage of the season and the festival, so LET'S
CELEBRATE.

Please register before June 30, to assist planning and to take advantage of the conference
appearing in your 1994-95 budget.

For the first time since 1988 our conference connects with ANZATS, and we are to have a
joint session with Al Hurd, Executive Director of ATLA, possibly on ATLA resources and
the Internet, or the future directions of ATLA resources.
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